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01/07/2019  22:11:522019/2689/P OBJ Michael Eden This telephone kiosk has become an advertising hording for prostitution.  There is certainly no need for any 

more telephone boxes in the area - there are at least 11 other boxes within 100m of this one, all of which are 

unkept, dirty and many with graffiti which hasn't been cleaned of in years.  There is absolutely no need for 

telephone boxes as most people have a mobile phone and this road is littered with hotels which have 

telephone kiosks within them that people can use safely and which are kept clean and in good repair.

This particular phone boxes has become inhabitted by a homeless person who often keeps his possessions in 

it during the day, this has been like this for at least two years.  During the day he is often found in the phone 

booth begging from the customers from Pret-a-manger which is adjacent.

Page 20 of 28


